19.

WOOLSTON BURWOOD EXPRESSWAY

The Committee received a report from Jeanette Ward, Project Manager, updating the Committee on
the Woolston Burwood Expressway, with particular reference to Stage 2 of the project for which a
contract was recently tendered. Details of the overall project and information relation to road stopping,
property and programme issues were provided in the report and it was noted that tenders for Stage 2
of the project closed on 6 March and were currently being evaluated. The report sought the approval
of the Committee to delegate to the Land Transport Subcommittee authority to approve a
recommendation to the Council meeting on 28 March 2002 regarding acceptance of a tender for this
stage of the project.

The Committee resolved:
1. That the information be received.

2. That the Committee delegate tender recommendation authority to the Land Transport
Subcommittee.

3. That a report on the linking of Stage 2 with the Bridge Street roundabout and the issues involved
be provided to the Committee.



